
The Okabena-Ocheda Watershed District regular monthly board meeting 

scheduled at 4:00 p.m. October 3, 2023, was cancelled due to the lack of a 

quorum.  The next regular meeting is scheduled to occur at 4:00 p.m. on 

November 7, 2023, in the meeting room of the Nobles County Public Works 

Department building, 960 Diagonal Road, Worthington.  


